
The April  23, 2018 Green Space Committee Meeting was called to order at 

10:00AM by our President, Margaret Williford.  Those in attendance were Sandy 

Komasinski, Barbara Vanecko, Ausra Zarins and Joan Solbeck.   

We had previously learned that the Plan Commission had wanted the Green 

Space Committee to remove any restrictions for future usage of our properties.  

We had determined that doing so would not meet the purpose of our Committee.  

We have learned from the Town Council that our original deed has been 

approved and that we are free to move forward.   

We updated ideas for letters to be sent to future potential donors of properties.  

When the Form 11’s come out would be a good time to send such letters.  It was 

also discussed that we needed a template of a closing statement to clarify 

procedures for donors.   

Our next meeting will be held on June 11th at 10:00AM in the Administration 

Building meeting room.   

Our meeting adjourned at 11:00AM.   

 

Barbara Vanecko, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


